
 

Goodwood Racecourse – event incident 

Goodwood statement, issued 05-05-2018 at 18:00hrs 

 

Goodwood Racecourse was informed of a disturbance during this afternoon’s racing. The incident was dealt with by on-

event security and Sussex Police were notified as a precaution. 

 

On-event medical staff treated six people and the Racecourse is supporting Sussex Police with its on-going enquiries. 

 

Goodwood Racecourse wishes to apologise to any racegoer who was affected by this incident.  

 

ENDS 

 

For press information, please contact: Sam Hanson, Racecourse PR Executive 

E: sam.hanson@goodwood.com  

T: 01243 755 000 

M: 07790 921 688 
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